
March	29th	

BOCCE	NEWS	
By	Barbara	Orlando	
																																													“Making	the	Shots	at	the	Spring	Mixer”	

																					 	
																							Captains	Jim	Whatley,	Denny	Zeri,	&	Joe	Pulis	with	teammates	
	

																				 	
																									Sandy	DeTata,	Jan	Hageman,	Adrien	Fournier	&	Steve	Gilbert	
	
	
	



The	Tournament	season	is	well	underway	and	members	are	enjoying	the	competition	and	meeting	different	
players	on	their	Mixer	teams.		Check	the	‘Weekly	Score	Board’	in	the	Villager	or	up	to	date	outcomes	on	our	
club’s	website	at	www.villagesbocceclub.com.			Sign	ups	for	the	Spring	Round	Robin	are	also	on	the	website.		
Remember	for	days	and	times	to	play	it’s	on	a	first	come	basis.			
	
A	Special	Membership	Meeting	will	be	taking	place	on	Monday,	April	29th	from	1	to	3	p.m.	at	Foothill	Center.	
At	this	meeting	the	membership	will	be	voting	on	our	club’s	revised	Bylaws.	Updates	on	what	the	board	has	
accomplished	since	January	and	also	will	be	having	discussion	regarding	the	addition	of	a	3rd	bocce	court.		
Wayne	Weiler	will	be	presenting	and	answering	any	questions.			
	
Following	the	meeting,	the	club	board	will	treat	members	to	an	“Ice	Cream	Social”.		This	is	a	member	only	
meeting.	
We	will	also	have	a	drawing	for	one	lucky	man	and	woman.		They	will	receive	a	hat	or	visor	with	our	club’s	
new	logo.	
	
Save	the	Dates:		
Captains	Meeting	for	the	Spring	Round	Robin	is	on	Friday,	April	26th	at	Montgomery	Center	at	1	p.m.		
Bash	is	every	Friday,	from	3-5	p.m.			Just	bring	an	appetizer	to	share	(optional)	and	your	favorite	drink.	
Bocce	Clinics	every	3rd	Wednesday	from	3-4	p.m.	to	brush	up	on	your	bocce	technique	through	the	month	of	
October.		
Boot	Camp	will	be	on	Friday,	April	19th	from	2-3	p.m.	for	those	who	are	new	to	bocce.		Instruction	on	how	to	
play	is	provided.	
Our	club’s	annual	BBQ/Bocce	day	is	on	Saturday,	May	18th	from	11	a.m.	to	3	p.m.		The	Island	Wave	band	will	
be	providing	our	music	and	the	social	committee	is	planning	a	wonderful	meal.		More	details	to	come	in	
future	issues	of	the	Villager.	
	
	


